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Listening to your views…

Your views are very important to us and this year we want to find out more about what you feel about our school.  One way we intend to do this is through online surveys. Another way is through our parent forum group. If you would like to know more about these please see Mr Holtby or Mrs Walters.  We will also be sending home a questionnaire to seek your general views of our school later this term.
Our first survey is about Celebration Assemblies and this will be sent out this week to all parents and carers. This is very simple and will take moments to complete. There are 5 multiple choice questions and a text box for any comments you wish to make. The link to the survey (using survey monkey) will be sent to you by email.

The choices I would like you to consider are as follows:

Class Assemblies

This provides each class with more time, so parents are more likely to see their child showing their work. Parents would be invited to at least one of these assemblies each half term.
Celebration Assemblies

Continue to hold our Infant and Junior weekly Celebration Assemblies which all parents are invited to.  This offers an overview of children’s learning across the school, and children are presented with Head Teacher’s Awards.

Combination of both

We would invite parents to attend their child’s class assembly, but also have 1 or 2 celebration assemblies during the term.

Collective Worship Assemblies

We would like to seek your views about attending special worship assemblies. 

